

Dear Students & Families,

We hope this letter finds you well and enjoying summer with your families. The following newsletter includes important information we'd like to share with you regarding the upcoming school year.

## **REQUIRED FORMS:**

You have received communication from Madeira about several forms and surveys that we ask families to complete over the summer. Please review the list below to ensure that you are aware of those that apply to you, some of which have deadlines that are as soon as this Friday.

- DUE FRIDAY, JUNE 19
  - Safe Return to Campus Form (REQUIRED for ALL students)
- DUE WEDNESDAY, JULY 1
  - o <u>Campus Departure Plan Form</u> (REQUIRED for ALL students)
  - o <u>Electronic Health Forms</u> (REQUIRED for ALL students)
  - o New Boarder Roommate Survey (REQUIRED for NEW BOARDING students)
  - New Boarding Parent Survey (requested from PARENTS OF NEW BOARDING students)
  - Dean of Students forms:
    - Permissions Form (REQUIRED for ALL students)
    - Vehicle Form (REQUIRED for ALL students)
- DUE WEDNESDAY, JULY 15
  - Submit your photo for the Community Directory (REQUIRED for NEW students)
- DUE SATURDAY, AUGUST 1
  - o <u>Physician-Signature Health Forms</u> (REQUIRED for ALL students)

## **MAD MONEY ACCOUNTS:**

Most campus transactions function with our Mad Money student debit system. This system is available through your existing online Student/Parent Portal and allows you to load funds into a debit account for your daughter to purchase items from the school store, pay for campus activities and events, and withdraw up to \$20.00 cash on a declining balance basis. We encourage you to load a minimum of \$100 to your daughter's account. Click here for more information and sign-up instructions.

## **DAY STUDENT TRANSPORTATION OPTIONS FOR 20-21:**

Transportation route options for the upcoming 2020-21 school year can be found on the <u>Transportation</u>

<u>Program</u> page of our website. If you are interested in signing up for a bus, please contact <u>Rachel Minchew</u>, as we have limited spaces available.

## **ATHLETICS REQUIRED PRACTICE APPAREL:**

Every fall JV and Varsity athletic team requires specific apparel for practices. If your daughter is participating in a fall sport, she must wear these required items to practice every day. Through a partnership with Adidas we are able to receive a significant discount to have our student athletes outfitted in a coordinated way. A link to purchase these required items will be shared on June 29. The store will be open from June 29-July 10, 2020. Flyers listing required apparel for each fall sport are available at madeira.org/athletics